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From:
To: LA Committee - HCW
Subject: Storm damage
Date: Thursday, 14 April 2022 6:17:00 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the ACT Government. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam,
As a result of advice in James Milligan’s news letter I am reporting a tree that was brought down during the
severe storm which hit Canberra.
The tree is across an unmade but frequently used path along the Barton Hwy between the curved ends of
Nambucca and Woronora Sts in Kaleen.
This path, off the highway and along the sound barrier bank, is used mainly by cyclists (even though there is a
cycle lane along the Hwy), dog walkers and also ramblers.
A path around the base of the tree is developing through use, so it would be good to have the tree removed
before further remedial work is needed. The tree would also be very dangerous for anyone using the path at
night.
I hope this tree can be removed in the near future.
Yours sincerely
Marilyn Brocklebank
P.S. I believe this path is used by school kids to ride (off road) all the way to both primary & high schools

Rory and Marilyn .
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